
The Exeter R/C Eagles, Inc. 

Meeting Minutes 

JUNE 2014 

Our first monthly club meeting of 2014 was held on Wednesday, June 18, 2014 at the flying field and called to 
order by President Ed Lopuski at 7:00pm with 6 members present. The club currently has 35 paid members.  

OLD Business: (from last year)  

NEW Business: (from this month)  

Ed Lopuski presented the Treasurer’s Report on behalf of Dennis Snoke. He confirmed that the club’s finances 
are in good order.  

We had our nomination and election of new Club Officers for 2014-15. All of the 2013 officers agreed to 
continue to serve the Club for another term. Ed Lopuski has served our club well as our president for a number 
of years. However he announced that this season will be his last as our club president. Next spring the club will 
be in need of a member to accept the responsibility as our new president. If you have interest in serving the club 
in this capacity, please contact Ed or any of the other club officers. 

Dave Sharpless and Ed Lopuski did a great job of mowing the field last year. They will not be available this year 
to do the mowing. In order to keep our flying field maintained, we will need additional volunteers to help out 
with mowing. There is a calendar in the field box where you can sign up to mow. If you have never mowed the 
field before, please contact Ed Lopuski and he will provide you with all of the details. 

Dues will remain at the same rate for 2014 as they were last year. 

The club’s annual FunFly will be Sunday, September 21st.  Please mark your calendar and plan to attend. We 
will have more information about the FunFly over the summer. 

The next club meeting is on Wednesday, July 16th at 7:00 P.M.  All club members are invited to attend our 
monthly meetings. 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:00pm. 

2014-2015 Club Officers: 

President: Ed Lopuski 

Vice President: Norris Matthews 

Secretary: Aram Basmadjian 

Treasurer: Dennis Snoke 

Safety Officer: Greg Laskoskie 


